
WSR 23-12-086
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF
FISH AND WILDLIFE

[Filed June 6, 2023, 4:40 p.m.]

The Washington department of fish and wildlife is withdrawing the 
periodic status review—Western gray squirrel proposed rule issued un-
der WSR 23-10-080, filed on May 2, 2023.

Scott Bird
Rules Coordinator
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